
Printed on: 23/07/2020 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/07/2020  09:36:492020/3008/P OBJ Christopher Legge We strongly object to this proposal. The number of heavy equipment pieces, aerials and bulky gear which 

would be visible on the skyline for a considerable distance is both unacceptable and excessive. The building is 

adjacent to a conservation area and would have a considerable impact on the visual amenity. Furthermore the 

effect of this concentration of energy would be a health hazard to both residents and the local School nearby. 

There are other technology ways that would avoid such permanent damage to the environment that this 

proposal would cause.
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